
OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL 

VIRGIN ISLANDS NATIONAL GUARD  
RR1 BOX 9201 

KINGSHILL, VIRGIN ISLANDS 00850-9731 

   

                    

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kenneth L. Gittens 

Chairman, Committee on Homeland Security, Justice & Public Safety  

Senator 

35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 

P.O. Box 1690 

Capitol Building  

St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 00804 

 

RE: Hearing at Earl B. Ottley Legislature Hall on February 07, 2023  

 

Dear Senator Gittens,  

 

This letter serves as a receipt of your invitation to attend the hearing scheduled on February 07, 

2023 at 10:00am in the Earl B. Ottley legislature Hall on St. Thomas, Virgin Islands.   

 

I will be able to testify virtually as I am at the General Officer Senior Leader Conference with all 

the Adjutant Generals from the fifty-four (54) states and territories in Washington D.C which was 

scheduled prior to Tuesday February 7, 2023 Session.  Lieutenant Colonel Clayton Sutton my G3 

will be in physical attendance to answer any questions on my behalf.  

  

If there are any questions, issues or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the 

Adjutant at 340-712-7711 where we can establish solutions to your concerns.  Thanks for your 

consideration. 
 

 

 

 

       Regards,  

 

       MG KODJO S. KNOX-LIMBACKER 

       The Adjutant General  

       Office of the Adjutant General   

 
 

February 6, 2023




